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 This week’s focus was on the 

strategy of “Let it Go”. This 

strategy teaches students to 

examine the potential conflict or 

problem and decide if it is 

simply something that can be 

forgotten. Maybe it’s not really 

a big deal and by letting it go 

less attention will be drawn to it 

and it will not happen 

again. 
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 It is with mixed emotion that last month I announced my 
retirement beginning at the end of this school year. It has been 
my pleasure to work with the students, families and staff of the 
Mountain View family for 11 years and I feel it is now time for 
me to move on.   
 
 I have been blessed to work with an amazing staff of 
teachers and support staff. All of them dedicated to ensuring 
our school runs smooth, and our students grow both 
academically and emotionally. I have had the opportunity to 
meet and interact with approximately 2,000 students over my 
time here. They are an amazing group of kids.  With 
interactions that range from hilarious to somber and everything 
in between, it has been an awesome experience that I will 
never forget. It has been a pleasure meeting the families of 
Mountain View students and seeing their dedication to both 
their students and our school. 
 
 Writing about my positive experiences here at Mountain 
View and thanking all the people who have helped me or have 
gone above and beyond to help our students could take pages. 
However I will have to give a special thanks to (and who in this 
school wouldn’t) to Mrs. Remsen for all that she did to help me 
succeed in this position.  
 
 I guess a fitting way to end this goodbye is by repeating 
the announcement we make every morning here at Mountain 
View. Remember, if you have choices to make, choose to be 
kind, choose to be helpful and make it a great day! Oh, and 
don’t forget to use the “Conflict Wheel” and solve your 
conflicts in a positive manner!       

 

Karl Kircher, Principal 
Hannah Dolphin, Asst. Principal 
Kimb Remsen, Secretary  
Emily Mills, Secretary  

(907) 283-8600 

*IMPORTANT DATES* 

 

February 13-February 17 
THE BOOK FAIR WILL BE 

OPEN IN THE LIBRARY 

During school hours and  

Parent-Teacher  

Conferences 
 

 
 

Thursday, February 16- 

Friday, February 17 

PARENT-TEACHER 

CONFERENCES 

NO SCHOOL FOR 

STUDENTS 

 

Thursday, February 23 
SITE COUNCIL MEETING 

4:00 PM IN THE LIBRARY 

 

UPCOMING EVENTS: 

 

Thursday, March 9 

EARLY RELEASE  

Students will be 

dismissed at 1:55 PM 

 

March 10th – March 17th 

SPRING BREAK 

 

Tuesday, March 21 

SPRING PICTURES 
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SOARING EAGLES FOR THE MONTH OF NOVEMBER 

 
Evie Giordano, Lyla Souders, Wyatt Schultz, Tristan Perkins, Robby Painter, Tyler Meader, Jazmin Hooker, 
June Hamman, Amelia Pancoast, Lauren Carroll, Irie Iverson, James Fowler, Aiden Matthews, Johannes 
Honeysett, Haylee Alexander, Parker Thompson, Layla Sandback, Sophia Bilger, Liam Stratton, Jack Miller,    
& Kevin Caballero. 

SOARING EAGLES FOR THE MONTH OF DECEMBER  
 

Michael Moeglein, Andy Wight, Carter Kyle, Maebh Knicely, Cassidy Souders, Charlie Farmer, Moxey Stone, 
Christopher Barnes, Awnyx Graham, Chayton Christensen, Lucas Cramer, Danika Ashkenasy, Macy Pfile, Levi 
Lockyer, Isabella Coelho, Izzabella Mendoza, Jayden Swearingen, Sammy Macias, Jojo Hughes, & Milo 
Wentzlaff. 

 

SOARING EAGLES FOR THE MONTH OF JANUARY  
 

Liam Meader, Willow Roundy, Khaleesi Larsen, Kinleigh Vanvleet, Brynn Jewell, Beau Wentzlaff, 
Blayne Kimball, Charlee Rust, Aria Chapman, Hannah Naranjo, Stella Tallent, Conner Rodarte-
Gouldin, Kynzlee Sipes, Waylon Dobkins, Alexander Shockley, Talia Bates, Sofia Axtell, Sienna 

Graham, Nolan Turner, Talon Smith, Ridley Merchant, & Jameson DeStefano 

 

 Mountain View Elementary 

Principal Input Meeting 
 

The KPBSD would like to invite stakeholders 

to a community meeting via Zoom to discuss 

the characteristics that staff, students, parents 

and the community are looking for in the new 

principal for Mountain View Elementary.   
 

Monday, February 20, 2023 

4:00 PM 
 
 
Join Zoom Meeting 

https://kpbsd.zoom.us/j/87183791927?pwd=Y
1VUU2Nra2dsaVUyZk9LVjUvOWFxQT09 
 
Meeting ID: 871 8379 1927 
Passcode: 037804 

 

 

PTO MEETING 

Tuesday, February 28 

4:00 PM 

In the library  

At mt. view 

 

Please come join us and hear 
about what we’re doing here at 

Mountain View ! 
 

 
PTO President 
Sarah Douthit 

Text 907-252-8843 
Email: mtviewptokenai@gmail.com 

 

https://kpbsd.zoom.us/j/87183791927?pwd=Y1VUU2Nra2dsaVUyZk9LVjUvOWFxQT09
https://kpbsd.zoom.us/j/87183791927?pwd=Y1VUU2Nra2dsaVUyZk9LVjUvOWFxQT09

